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I have enjoyed the whole Erasmus experience. It has 
been a fantastic year and I have had the chance to do 
so much more than I would have if I had stayed at York. 
Not only have I traveled and seen so many wonderful 
places, I have also made some great friends from 
different countries and backgrounds that I am already 
looking forward to meeting up with again. 
 
In terms of language skills I 
have made a great deal of 
progress, I am now 
completely comfortable in 
having a conversation in a 
different language and feel 

as though this year has helped me a lot with confidence outside 
of language learning too. The amount of paperwork and 
organisation involved also means I am far more organised! 
 
Advice to students considering a year abroad would be to just do 
it! You'll meet new people and friends and just have the chance 
to experience so much that you can't at home. Also to be 
organised as when you arrive you're unlikely to have a printer 
and scanner so make everything as easy as possible for 
yourself. It goes quickly so travel and see as much as possible 
from the beginning on! 
 
 


